Dear scholars and families, faculty and staff:
Christis risen! Heis risen, indeed!

A very blessed Easter Season to you and your
families. I trust everyone had a restful break.
I'm always surprised at how smoothly high
school students transition back into the daily

routine of school after a large break.

Don’t forget to register your child as a

returning student to receive the $50

reduction in the registration fee. Also, if you
intended to apply for financial aid, but was

unable to do so by today, please contact me.

We're happy to see our pilgrims safe and
sound back from Rome. It sounds like they

had quite the adventure!

God bless,

Mr. Klosterman




Prayer Intentions

CHESTERTON ACADEMY OF ROCHESTER

Pray for the repose of the soul of
Joseph Smith, Father-in-Law, of Dr.
Ontiveros.

Please pray for the priests who are
actively supporting our school this
school year: Fr. Peter VanLieshout,
Fr. Peter Mottola, Fr. Vince Gonyo,

Fr. ]oe DeMaio, Fr. Michael Meyer, This raffle is to raise funds to cover costs associated with

Fr. Michael Copenhagen, Fr. student life activities which include: renting spaces for spiritual
) ) ) retreats, dances, feast days, and outings. This will help cut

Antlnarelh, and Fr. David some of the cost so students can all participate.

Tedesche. Please keep them as well
as their parishes, ministries, and WIN $1,000 CASH!

intentions in your prayers.

Drawing
May 1,2024

o O Only 500 tickets will be sold. o -
First Prize: £1 000 Second Prize: $300 Third Prize - 5200
Cash or Venmo [@BChestertonacademy-Rochester
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Frank, Caitlin, Aileen, Dr.
Murphy, and Mrs. Farrell
(taking the picture) at their
Rome Pilgrimage



James Meritt and Kaelin Hayes participated in Bishop Kearney’s play “The Little Mermaid”

James Meritt played the bassoon in the pit orchestra and Kaelin Hayes
as Arista, one of Ariel’s sisters.

Chesterton Academy
Students enjoyed a
beautiful and delicious
array of foods from the
St. Joseph Table on
Tuesday March 19th.
Many thanks to students,
parents and staff who
provided a wonderful
array of food.
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